
 

      

 

Art 

Before half-term, the children wrote their own Viking mythical stories. In these 

stories they created their own mythical beast. They have been working on 

illustrations for their stories. The mythical 

beasts are really starting to take shape as 

the children put all their skills and ideas in to 

practise to create their finished creature. 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget to send in a memory stick and 

I will copy the Morfa Bay photographs for 

your child to keep. 

Dates: 

Tuesday 9th July: Cattle Country Year 6 party/celebration 7pm-9pm 

Monday 15th July : Year 6 Pantomime and Leavers’ Presentation 6pm-8pm 

Tuesday 16th July: FOAH School Disco 
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